
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/28/2014 5:49:11 PM 
To: Skinner, Nathaniel (nathaniel.skinner@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PAS 55/ISO 550001 discussion with PGE and Lloyds register and ORA 

No problem Nat ~ Sorry to have you come all the way over here! 
But we'll see you in the morning. 
Thanks 
Laura 

Original Message 
From: Skinner, Nathaniel lroailtQinatfaaniel.skimier@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28,2014 5:07 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: PAS 55/ISO 550001 discussion with PGE and Lloyds register and ORA 

Hi Laura, sorry for the late notice, two more may be joining us tomorrow 

Here is the full list: 

Nat Skinner 
Oge Enyinwa 
Tom Roberts 
Linda Serizawa 
Karen Paull 

See you tomorrow, 
Nat 

From: Skinner, Nathaniel 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28,2014 12:08 PM 
To: 'Doll, Laura' 
Subject: RE: PAS 55/ISO 550001 discussion with PGE and Lloyds register and ORA 

Hi Laura, 

From our end the attendees will be myself, and possibly two of the engineers in my section: 

Tom Roberts and Ogeonye Enyinwa 

mailto:nathaniel.skinner@cpuc.ca.gov


Best, 
Nat 

Original Appointment 
From: DKW3@pge.com [mailto :DKW3 @pge .corn! On Behalf Of Doll, Laura 
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 9:14 AM 
To: 'Doll, Laura'; Skinner, Nathaniel; Khan, Javid; Enyinwa, Ogeonye 
Subject: PAS 55/ISO 550001 discussion with PGE and Lloyds register and ORA 
When: Thursday, May 29, 2014 9:30 AM-10:30 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: 77 Beale, rm tbd 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 


